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On behalf of the residents of the City of Mississauga, | am delighted to extend warm greetings
to those attending and supporting the celebration of the 26™ Annual Falun Dafa celebration.

Celebrations such as the introduction of Falun Dafa festival help promote the fundamental
values of moral rectitude through the practice of meditation in hopes of achieving spiritual
enlightenment. | would like to thank the Falun Dafa Association Toronto for organizing this
event. Associations such as these are ones that the City of Mississauga is proud to foster.

Congratulations and best wishes for a successful event. Our communities continue to thrive as

a result of the ongoing support and care that is brought forth by community groups such as
yours.

Yours Sincerely,

Lo

Ron Starr, P.Eng.
Councillor Ward 6




